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26th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Harvest Festival 2022 

We have planned a Harvest Festival for the children on Thursday 29th September.  Reverend 

James has kindly offered to host our service in St Aiden’s Church.  The service will begin at 

10.30am. 

We are inviting the children to bring a donation of food to the service, which will be 

collected and distributed to our local food bank, The Pantry.  Any non-perishable goods will 

be gratefully received.  Donations can be brought to school on the morning of the 29th. 

Each class will share something special they have created in relation to Harvest.  It will be 

really lovely to see you there; we do hope you can join us! 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss T Ward and Team Hellifield 
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